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8TH GRADERS PARTICIPATE IN THE
STARBUCK'S CHALLENGE

Teachers are always looking for projects that showcase the application of real life skills for their students.

Through the Starbuck’s Challenge, Mrs. Isenberg found the perfect way for 8th grade art students to

demonstrate their artistic skills by designing coffee cups and then having them judged at a local

Starbuck’s.

 

This is the second year that Thomas Jefferson School students have collaborated with Starbucks in

designing coffee cups.  With the help of local store manager Wayne Del Vecchio and his very supportive

and welcoming staff, plastic reusable cups were donated to all participating students, fifty-two of which

were displayed for voting.  Last year 550 paper votes were received, this year Mrs. Isenberg transitioned

to a digital app and 1000 votes were recorded.

 

Congratulations go to this year's winners, Abby Mendola (1st place), Marissa Dattolo (2nd place) and Ava

Zeman (3rd place) who were recognized at the April 16th Board of Education meeting.

 

 

 


